Chick-fil-A Fundraiser

Thursday, December 5th | 5:30-7:30pm | Chick-fil-A

The Covenant Parent Connection is excited to once again host a fundraising
dinner on Thursday, December 5th with Chick-fil-Al

What could be better than not needing to cook dinner on a school night?

Come to Chick-fil-A at the North Shore Mall Food Court and fellowship with other
Covenant families! You won't need to cook, AND you can have dinner with friends
in support of a great cause! CCA will receive 10% of the profit, and all proceeds will
benefit this year's USLR Spring Musical.

Don'’t forget: You must let the cashier know that you are with CCA!

Please note: Mobile orders also apply! Please be sure the CCA slider is marked when placing
your mobile order. Slider goes live at 5:20 pm.
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